
INVITATION 

to participate in  

ESTONIAN GRAND PRIX 2008 

 

The Estonian Modelcar Club invites all speedmodelcar drivers and their 

fellows/companions across Europe to visit Tallinn to attend GP ESTONIA 2008 which is 

also one of the 2008 Grand Slam races. 

Programme: 

03.07.2008 Arrival of participants 

  Visit to The BEER Festival “Õllesummer” (www.ollesummer.ee) 

04.07.2008 Open training. 

  BBQ, organized by chef Mart Sepp 

05.07.2008 Opening Ceremony. I heat in all classes 

  BANQUET  

06.07.2008  II heat in all classes. Awarding ceremony 

Categories: 

1, Junior, 2, 3-F, 3-W, 4 & 5 

 
Important notice: 
If weather conditions and other major factors are suitable an extra heat will be held 
in the end of first day and in the beginning of second racing day. 

The track will be cleaned twice a day, during lunch & after the racing. 

Good company and nice awards are worth the effort, also an opportunity to earn 
some valuable GS points! 
 

Accommodation: 

For accommodation in Tallinn we recommend hotel Dzingel, situated near the track. You 
may find more information about the hotel from their homepage www.dzingel.ee 

Accommodation in the city centre & in Tallinn's Medieval Old Town can also be arranged. 

 

For more detailed information and hotel bookings please contact: 

Magnus Laas phone: +372 53 44 68 47 

   e-mail: magnuslaas@hotmail.com 

Airlines, operating at Tallinn Airport - http://www.tallinn-airport.ee/index.php?page=409 


